UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

Bureau of Commercial Fisheries
Biological Laboratory
Woods Hole, Massachusetts

November 1, 1961

Dre. He. B. Stenzel
Post Office Box 481
Houston 1, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of

October 25, 1961. Dr. Galtsoff will be out of the

office until November 13, 1961, but your correspondence

will be brought to his attention upon his return.
Very truly yours,
Aﬁw’a_'u & ’*ﬂ.—’&.l,sa-zt

(Mrs.) Patricia A. Philpott





